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We thank reviewers for their comments and suggestions which we have addressed individually as below and have indicated wherever this has led to an adjustment of the manuscript.
Response to Reviewer 1 
1.  We have included the calculation equation for the IFCC / DCCT units of HbA1c

2. We would like to make it clear that there are no conflicts of interest. All women with GDM delivered during the period between January 2010 and August 2012 were offered the OGTT and HbA1c and we have sincerely reported the very low uptake of postnatal screening (49.8%). Amongst those who had the postnatal screening with OGTT and HbA1c we have not excluded any women.

3. We agree with the reviewer the confusion created by ‘prediabetes and IFG/IGT. To help to resolve the confusion we have changed the term ‘pre-diabetes’ in the manuscript to ‘impaired glycaemia’ (to include IFG and IGT). The reference for the 3 categories of glycaemia has been added.

4. We have added the cross-tabulation as suggested by the reviewer 1 in table 3.

5. We have included the ROC prediction for predicting diabetes by FBG and OGTT in panel A and B of figure 1. We fear to create confusion to the readers by including the 2 hr value alone and hence not have not included.

Response to Reviewer 2 
1. We fully agree with the reviewer and have incorporated the statement in the discussion.
2. We again agree with the reviewer and made all the suggested changes in the manuscript. 

Response to Reviewer 3

We fully agree with the reviewer and have incorporated in our discussion the impact of glycaemia before delivery on blood test at 6 weeks.
I am sure the reviewer would not disagree with the fact that in UK as recommended by NICE the early postpartum screening is recommended at 6weeks itself. This is important and does identify a significant proportion on women with diabetes. There has been no published study to date looking at HbA1c use at 6weeks. Ours is the first and does demonstrate the high negative predictive value of HbA1c and no diagnostic role otherwise. This needs to be disseminated to the healthcare professionals who are involved in managing such women. 
Response to Reviewer 4

We again thank the reviewer for his valuable comments and have included a line in the results section utilizing the ADA standards of defining impaired fasting glucose.
Response to Editors comments
All comments WL1 – WL10 have been addressed and the manuscript has been modified accordingly.
We hope these changes meet the requirements for submission in the journal.
Sincerely yours,
Dr. Joseph M Pappachan,
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